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office memoraneun

Date: February 22, 2017

To: Brenda Hall, City Clerk

From: Charlie Thomas, P.E., Capital Projects Engineer
Subject: Request to vacate Public Right-of-Way

Southridge Addition; Oklahoma Avenue at Classen Boulevard

Subject lot includes an existing sanitary sewer located in an existing easement, essentially
centered on the lot and traversing it north to south. The Norman Utilities Authority (NUA) desires to
relocate said sewer in Oklahoma Avenue ROW, crossing Enid Avenue, thence southwest (SW) to
existing manhole in east ROW of Classen Boulevard

NUA staff has reviewed the subject request to vacate Public Right-of-Way. NUA staff does not
object to the requested closing, subject to the following:

e Provide, at the sole expense of the applicant, an easement from the south ROW of Enid
street to existing sanitary sewer manhole in east ROW of Classen Boulevard.

NUA staff can concur with approval of the request, if the above condition is met, or filed of record
on the closing document. Please advise if you have any questions.

cc: Ken Danner
Utilities folder
Jeff Bryant



